
 
 

 
THE IAI IS LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEER TRANSLATORS FOR 

HOUSING RIGHTS WITHOUT BORDERS! 
 
 
The International Alliance of Inhabitants is looking for volunteer translators to 
broaden the group of "Volunteer Translators for the Right to Housing", to assist 
both in the necessary translations for the site as well as the need for 
interpretation at scheduled events for all of the language combinations supported 
on the site (Spanish, English, French, Italian, Portuguese, Russian). 
 
All translations are carried out into the native language of the translators. 
 
Volunteer Translators can contribute to and enjoy a dedicated website where 
online tools and resources can be found to support their commitment. 
 
Fill in the online form! 
 
We want to promote and enhance communication among the thousands of 
organizations that defend the right to housing, and which count on the 
www.habitants.org website as an increasingly useful and indispensable resource 
for exchange and solidarity. 
 
The World Assembly of Inhabitants successfully took place in Dakar, in February 
2011 during the World Social Forum, with the support of the key international 
networks for the right to housing, as well as the participation of organizations 
from more than 45 countries from all continents. 
 
This is part of a participatory process developed through meetings which have 
taken place in many countries on all continents, requiring the systematization and 
documentation of experiences and shared knowledge. 
 
The Assembly represents only the beginning of a new phase in the construction of 
a New Urban Social Pact towards the Urban and Community Way!  
 
Join us, and encourage the participation of your colleagues and friends, as 
multilingualism is essential! 
 
Ciao in solidarity, 
 
Cesare Ottolini 
Coordinator of the International Alliance of Inhabitants 
 
 

 


